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December 14, 1978

Dr. Oscar Paris

Atomic Safety and Licensing Board

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: LILCO Shoreham Nuclear Power Plant
Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-322

Dear Dr. Paris:

Pursuant to your request during the conference call
on December 11, we enclose a copy of our letter of
November 27 to the Board.

This will confirm that we are being added to the
service list and that we will receive copies of the
MHB Technical Assistance Report and of the Safety Evalua-
tion Report and other relevant documents.

We thank you for your courtesy and cooperation.
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